
To whom it concerns,  

 I would like to thank the North Dakota Government for stepping in to help keep and maintain 

this herd. I agree with your concern for their vitality and hope the National Park Service does as 

well. It is my desire that this historical herd gets to remain free in their home, Theodore 

Roosevelt National Park. 

Thank you, 

Carrie Smith 

North Bloomfield, Ohio 


